


spill is great, as Mr. Boyer has demonstrated with the breaks in our water supply that happen at an alarming rate. The
delicate ecosystem of the Lemon Bay Estuary and the island itself would suffer catastrophic damage from such a spill.

The island property owners do not want this utility to proceed, there has been no demonstrated need for it, other than
Mr. Boyer wants to do so to make money. The few people who have written or spoken to the PSC desiring the project to

move forward are people with a financial stake in doing so, or are Mr. Boyer's family.

| am praying you reconsider the recommendation and deny the application of Environmental Utilities, LLC to install a
wastewater system of Little Gasparilla Island, Knight Island, Don Pedro Island and Palm Island.
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